
SAUNDERSFOOT COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
	 	

Hereby	 give	 Notice	 that	 a	 Special	 General	 Meeting	 of	 the	
Saundersfoot	Community	Council	will	be	held	on	Wednesday	30th	
May	 2018	 at	 Little	 and	 Large	 Bites	 for	 the	 transaction	 of	 the	
following	business:-	
	
1. Apologies	for	Absence	

	
2. The	Saundersfoot	Community	Council’s	reply	to	the	proposed,	Pembrokeshire	

Coast	National	Parks	Planning	Authority’s	Draft	Local	Development	Plan.	
	
3. The	Community	Car	Park	-		Moving	forward	to	enable	payment	to	be	taken	30th	

June	2018		
	


